
WELCOME BACK STUDENTS!

After an entire month, it's time to get back to work. YOURpath hopes that
everyone had a great summer break catching up on some well deserved R & R
(i.e.rest & relaxation). To get ready for the other half of the year, we will be having
our "Back to Studying" cohort meeting today at 4PM, eastern time. The
meeting will take place on eztalks, so please make sure that you have access to
the application. There will be a fun random "give away"; however, you must
be in an active status and good standing to participate. Keep in mind that all
cohort meetings are MANDATORY, please make arrangements to be in
attendance. Thank you!

 

http://www.yourpathforadultlearners.com
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August's Raffle Drawing Event

Let's keep in mind that YOURpath is implementing its first raffle drawing event
scheduled for August 2020. Here's a no cost way for you can give back in
appreciation i.e. be sure to share this announcement with your family and
friends. More information will be coming soon. To participate, you must be
subscribed to our YOUTUBE CHANNEL. Click the button below to subscribe.

YOUTUBE

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL THE JULY TESTERS!

It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm to announce the achievements of the
following students:

Congratulations to Ms. Lisa, Mrs. Billi and Mrs. Ashley on passing your
GED/HiSET social studies exams during the month of July!

All of you are very close to earning your high school equivalency diploma in 2020!
Believe that you can do it & it's already DONE!

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-6XGk5y1IbcsW0vBHEipxQ


WELCOME TO OUR NEW STUDENTS THIS QUARTER!

We are honored to have enrolled the following students in our program this
quarter. Some of them have already tested and are close to passing their official
state exam. Congratulations to you, who have demonstrated this enormous
accomplishment! YOURpath is excited to have you and look forward to
celebrating your final accomplishment with you!

Welcome again to the following students: Ms. Cinthya, Ms Tamyra, Ms.
Linda, Mrs. Ashley, Ms. Jennie, and Ms. Yii Chuo (Peggy).
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